
 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS – WEEK 8 T2 MERIT AWARD WINNERS             

Kindergarten—Willow 

For:  Great role play in putting out a friendship fire. 

Year One–Addison 

For: Showing leadership skills in literacy groups. 

Year Two—Zahlia (absent) 

For: Fantastic writing to engage her audience.  

Year Three—Jack P 

For:  Displaying initiative in classroom activities. 

Year Four—Cooper S 

For: Ability to describe and compare chance experiments. 

Year Five—Mia I 

For: Demonstrating persistence in Mathematics.  

Year Six—Morgan 

For: Excellent results when multiplying decimals.  

 

 For Your Calendar; 

JUNE 

Fri 17th June Book Club closes 

Fri 17th June Regional Cross Country 

Fri 1st July Talent Show Yr 6 fundraiser 

Fri 1st July Last day term 2 

 

 

Year 6 Fundraisers 

ICE BLOCKS for  purchase every  

FRIDAY- $1 each 

BIRTHDAY BOX ICE BLOCKS $20 

Lunch Orders—Friday 

 

14th June,  2022 

Library Borrowing 

Library borrowing will recommence next week. We are asking all students 

to have a good look around at home for any library books they may have 

inadvertently forgotten to return. We have a list of outstanding books, we 

will send this home next week. When library borrowing day is notified, 

please remember to send in a library bag (any bag or a pillowcase) so our 

books can be safely transported between home and school. 

Regional Cross Country 

Congratulations and best wishes to Jonte, Quinn and Jack.P for making it to 

Regional this Friday. They’re not only representing themselves and 

Mulbring but the Cessnock Zone schools. A great achievement! 

 

Additive Thinking Strategies 

Once again, this week, Mr. O’Connor is leading staff and students in 

learning about Additive thinking strategies and skills.  We welcome Miss. 

Ure to assist us with COVID Learning Support groups whilst Miss. Meagher 

capably teaches 2/3/4.  

 

Year 6 Talent Fundraiser 

Further details will be provided but set aside Friday 1st July to attend. I 

hope our students are working on their acts.  

 

School Counsellor 

School counselling staff work collaboratively with teachers, families, school 

executive, and other professionals to create safe, healthy, and supportive 

learning environments that strengthen connections between home, 

school, and the community. School counsellors support students with a 

range of issues related to learning, peer and family relationships, and 

managing emotions such as depression, anxiety, worry or isolation. 

School counsellors have teaching and post-graduate qualifications in 

psychology, and hold or are working towards registration as a psychologist 

with the Psychology Board of Australia. 

Our school counsellor this year is Deborah Costa.  Parents and/or teachers/

principal may refer a student for this service.  

Please enquire at the office if you have any further questions. Parent 

permission is always sought prior to commencing any visits by the student 

to the Counsellor. 
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